
 

Chair’s Monthly Report 

 

February 2022 

 
 

 

 
Highlights from February include: 
 

 Along with the Director, delivering remarks and welcoming new teachers at 

the New Teacher Induction Program (NTIP) Orientation  

 

 Attending the virtual event recognizing and celebrating the Honourable Jean 

Augustine with Trustee Lubinski and Ward 4 students and staff in 

recognition of African Canadian Heritage Month 

 

 Participating in monthly calls with the Minister of Education, School 

Board Chairs and Directors of Education from across the province 


